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Judge Delano Celebrates 15 Years on the Bench 
On June 23, 2023, Judge Delano’s family, staff, and former law clerks gathered for 
lunch to celebrate the 15th anniversary of her appointment as a United States 
Bankruptcy Judge. On June 25, 2008, Bankruptcy Judge Paul M. Glenn swore in 
Judge Delano in a ceremony at the Sam M. Gibbons United States Courthouse. The 
Eleventh Circuit Court of Appeals appointed her for a second 14-year term in 2022, 
and in June of that year, Circuit Judge Charles Wilson administered the oath of office. 
 

 
(L to R):  Former law clerks Andy Layden, Kathleen DiSanto, Dana Robbins, Judge Delano, former 

law clerk Phil Nodhturft, law clerk Cindy Turner, judicial assistant Laura Stevenson, 
and courtroom deputy Lisa Mills. 

 
Judge Delano with her son Michael and husband Don at her celebratory lunch. 

 
(L to R) - Judge McEwen, Judge Paskay, Judge Glenn, Judge Delano, Judge Williamson, and Judge 

May at Judge Delano’s 2008 swearing-in on June 25, 2008. 
 


